
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Chesterfield 
will hold a Public Hearing on August 27, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 
at Chesterfield City Hall, 690 Chesterfield Parkway West, Chesterfield, Missouri 63017. 
Said Hearing will be as follows: 

 
 

P.Z. 27-2007 1701 Wilson (Chris Barry):  A request for a change of zoning from “NU” 
Non-Urban District to “E-One Acre” Estate District for a 3.0 acre tract of land located on 
the west side of Wilson Road, directly north of Wilson Bluffs.   
 

 
 
 
Anyone interested in the proceedings will be given an opportunity to be heard.  Copies 
of the request are available for review from the Department of Planning at Chesterfield 
City Hall, 690 Chesterfield Parkway West, weekdays between the hours of 8:30 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m.  If you should need additional information about this project, please 
contact Ms. Annissa G. McCaskill-Clay, Assistant Director of Planning by telephone at 
636-537-4737 or by email at amccaskill@chesterfield.mo.us. 
 

IV. A.  



CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 
Maurice Hirsch, Chair,  
Chesterfield Planning Commission 
 
For information about this and other projects under review by the Department of 
Planning, please visit “Planning Projects” at www.Chesterfield.mo.us. 

 
PROPERTY DESCRIPTION 

 
A TRACT OF LAND IN THE SOUTHEWEST QUARTER OF THE NORTHWEST 
QUARTER OF SECTION 16, TOWNSHIP 45 NORTH – RANGE 4 EAST, CITY OF 
CHESTERFIELD, ST. LOUIS COUNTY, MISSOURI. 






